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EAA Chapter 100 is a nonprofit 
association involved in the 
promotion of aviation through adult 
and youth education, hands-on 
training, building and maintenance 
of experimental aircraft, and 
through community awareness 
programs. 
 
This publication by EAA Chapter 
100, Inc. is for the use, education 
and occasional enjoyment of its 
members and others. No claim is 
made for the accuracy or 
applicability of information herein. 
Editorial content is the opinion of 
the contributor not necessarily the 
position of either EAA Chapter 100 
or the Experimental Aircraft 
Association. 
 
Reader submissions and 
comments are strongly 
encouraged. 

 

EAA Chapter 100 Upcoming Events: 
 
Please see our website at http://eaa100.org for all the details on 
our upcoming “EVENTS”. 
 
They include: 

• Young Eagles Rally Saturday September 23rd 

• GA Party/Picnic Saturday September 23rd 

• Free AOPA Safety Seminar October 12th 

• Dodge Center Open House and Fly In October 14th  

• Guest speaker at our November 10th Hangar Flying Event 

explaining the history of aviation around Rochester. 

Chapter Picnic 

Aug. 13th at the Chapter hangar.  32 members and guests 
present.  Perfect weather and a few planes flown in.  Thanks 
Dwayne for organizing, ordering and the Root Beer Floats! 
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Business meeting:   Aug. 28 @ Bear’s Den, 10 members present. 
 
1. Young Eagles:  September 23rd at RST.  We will employ the usual procedures for the tent, 
benches and chairs.  Marketing will be via messaging through Peach Jar, Facebook etc.  We may 
invite a media spokesperson to join us, maybe broadcast the event and maybe go for a flight.  
Volunteers and pilots will be recruited through Sign Up Genius, word of mouth, phone and e-mail. 
 
2.  The Chapter approved a motion for Dwayne Hora to explore and purchase the tables and coffee 
makers we have been renting for years for our pancake breakfast.  We approved a maximum of 
$2,500, which is the equivalent of one year’s profit from the breakfast. 
 
3.  Election will be coming in the next few months.  One or more positions will be available. 
 
4.  Wayne Trom confirmed an AOPA. presentation at the new KTOB hangar October 12th starting at 
1900 (7:00pm). 
 
5.  The Ford Tri-Motor yielded nearly $4,000 for the Civil Air Patrol 
 
6.  Jewel Ness’s last fly-in was Aug. 27th.  Poor weather; limited attendance.  The hangar owners at 
Cherry Grove Field may elect to continue the event. 
General Aviation Trends in 12 Charts – quite interesting…. 
 
Young Eagles Rally:  We are a long way from having enough help at the Young Eagle Rally.  Please 
click here to SIGN UP as a Young Eagle volunteer.  This takes you to the Signup Genius web site.  If 
you don't remember or don't have a user name and password you can create one.  The "Youth 
Protection Program" is good for 3 years, so if you did it last year you are good for this year.  We need 
lots more help on the ground!  More information is available at: 
http://eaa100.org/events/YE/volunteers/ye_volunteers.htm  
 
EAA AirVenture 2017 Video's 
All of the presentations that were recorded at the FAA Safety Center during this year’s EAA 
AirVenture are now available for viewing on the FAA's YouTube channel. See the following link: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRjoWtWg9BPyZK8YxMrH2Zw  
We apologize for the video quality issues. 
 
Dick Fechter, 
Newsletter@EAA100.org  
(507) 272-5099 – text or talk 
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